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ASX RELEASE  
7 December 2020 

  

Dartbrook – Modification 7 Update 

Australian Pacific Coal Limited (‘AQC’ or ‘Company’) refers to its ASX Release of 20 November 2020 advising of the 
Land and Environment Court’s decision to join the Hunter Thoroughbred Breeders Association to the proceedings 
the Company has commenced about the determination of its application to modify the development consent for 
the Dartbrook Coal Mine. The Company advises that it will be making an application seeking leave to appeal the 
decision of the Land and Environment Court in the NSW Court of Appeal. The application will be filed before 18 
December 2020.  
  
This announcement has been authorised for release by the CEO. 
 
All enquiries: 
Company Secretary 
E: cosec@aqcltd.com 
P: +61 7 3221 0679 
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